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Liza F. Warmuth

From: Scott Wilson <scott.wilson@alanjay.com>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 3:24 PM
To: Liza F. Warmuth
Cc: Christina M. Guy; John King
Subject: Re: Toyota Rav4 availability 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Christina -  
 
I do not have any SUV’s of any kind to offer at this time, but will keep you in mind if we receive any 
cancellations. 
 
Regards, 
 
SW 
  
From: Liza F. Warmuth  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 3:21 PM 
To: Scott Wilson  
Cc: Christina M. Guy ; John King  
Subject: RE: Toyota Rav4 availability  
  
Good afternoon Scott, 
  
Following up from last week regarding availability of a Toyota Rav4 for immediate purchase.  Please call with any 
questions. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Liza F. Warmuth 
Division Head 
City of Ocala Fleet Management Department 
1805 NE 30TH Avenue, Building 200 
Ocala, FL 34470 
Office (352) 351-6750 
Cell Phone (352) 502-3686 
  

From: Liza F. Warmuth  
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Scott Wilson <scott.wilson@alanjay.com> 
Cc: Christina M. Guy <cguy@Ocalafl.org>; John King <JKing@Ocalafl.org> 
Subject: Toyota Rav4 availability  
  
Good afternoon Scott, 
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Would you all have a Toyota Rav4 in white available for immediate purchase?  If so please provide quote. 
  
If you need additional information, please let me know. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Liza F. Warmuth 
Division Head 
City of Ocala Fleet Management Department 
1805 NE 30TH Avenue, Building 200 
Ocala, FL 34470 
Office (352) 351-6750 
Cell Phone (352) 502-3686 
  


